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I will be switching back to monthly letters 
again. Lots to do!!!  

Thanks to all who pray and support us! 

Yours faithfully, 

The Greg Davis Family 

The Davis Family 
Evangelizing Belize

November 2021

Are you receiving our letter but do not support 
us? Why not? We are in need of support. Please 
consider being a part of this ministry by 
committing to take us on for monthly support. 
Please click this link to partner with us or mail 
your tax deductible gift to our address bellow. 

RETURNING & COVID UPDATE: 

First, we hope you all had a blessed 
Thanksgiving; we did! May our Lord Jesus 
Christ be praised! 

We are very excited to announce that we are 
scheduled to fly to Belize on December 11, 
2021!! Most one-way tickets were costing $300 
one-way. The Lord allowed us to purchase for, 
$169.00 each. I am so very grateful for God’s 
continued provision!  

It is looking better in Belize as the COVID 
numbers continue to fall. Unfortunately, they 
are continuing to pass new COVID laws. Now 
you can’t go into any government buildings 
unless you have a vaccine card. Also, Church 
buildings and those attending MUST have a 
vaccine card. Thankfully, the Prime Minister 
said he was not going to enforce it. However, 
he wasn’t going to remove the law either. We’ll 
have to see how this plays out once we arrive, 
and would ask your prayers on this. 

Email me at: Greg@BibleGreg.com 

Call Us: 518 409-7016 (Central Time)  

Support Address:  Evangelism Missions  

P.O. Box 533, Lobeco, SC 29931  

Web: www.BibleGreg.com

http://www.BibleGreg.com
https://www.paypal.me/EvangelismMissions
https://www.paypal.me/EvangelismMissions
http://www.BibleGreg.com
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